
 
March 11, 2020 
 
To Buckeye Family: 
From: Desk of Patrick Colucci, Superintendent 
 
The current situation related to Coronavirus Disease (COVID-19) is unprecedented. 
This is a fluid situation and there are far more questions than answers. 
 
The CDC (Center for Disease Control) recommends the following best practices to minimize the 
spread of any of virus by following these steps: 
 

● Wash your hands frequently. 
● Cover your nose and mouth when coughing or sneezing. Cover with a tissue or by using 

your sleeve or elbow. 
● Avoid touching your eyes, nose and mouth. 
● Clean and disinfect frequently touched objects and surfaces including cell phones and 

other devices. 
● Stay home when sick and don’t return to school, socialize with friends or attend public 

events for at least 24 hours of being fever-free without the use of medication.  
 
Additionally, my team has compiled the following pool of informational resources:  
 

● Center for Disease Control (CDC): ​https://www.cdc.gov/  
● Coronavirus Page: ​https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-nCoV/index.html 
● CDC - Talking to children: 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/community/schools-childcare/talking-with-chi
ldren.html 

● Ohio Department of Health:​https://odh.ohio.gov/wps/portal/gov/odh/home 
● Ashtabula County Board of Health: ​https://ashtabulacountyhealth.com/ 

 
If you have questions regarding Coronavirus/COVID-19,  

please call 1-833-4ASKODH (1-833-427-5634) 
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